City of Dawsonville
December 17, 2019
Regular Meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission

Angie Smith, HPC Chairman, called the December 17, 2019 City of Dawsonville Historic Preservation
Commission regular meeting to order at 2:30 p.m.

Attendance: Historic Preservation Commission Members present were Angie Smith, Heather Allen, Perry Bohn
and Sarah Carte’. Carrie Fallstrom was absent. Staff present were Planning Director Robbie Irvin, Zoning
Administrator Nalita Copeland, and City Attorney Dana Miles.

Invocation and Pledge: Angie Smith gave the invocation and led the pledge.

Approval of the Agenda: Heather Allen motioned to approve today’s agenda; Perry Bohn seconded; all were
in favor.

Approval of Minutes: Heather Allen motioned to approve the minutes of the City of Dawsonville Historic
Preservation Commission regular meeting held on October 28, 2019: Perry Bohn seconded; all were in favor.

Old Business: None

New Business: None

Chairman’s Report:

Angie Smith reported that the 2020 training dates have not yet been posted by the State. She will forward those
dates to the HPC members as soon as possible. As a CLG (Certified Local Government), the City of
Dawsonville HPC members are required to attend one state level training per year. Today's training that
immediately follows adjournment will satisfy the CLG training requirement for 2019.

Commissioners Reports: Nothing additional.

Announcements:

Angie Smith welcomed the newest HPC member, Sarah Carte’ and expressed her appreciation for Ms. Carte’s
willingness to serve her community.

The HPC's next meeting date is Monday, February 24, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.

Training, to be presented by Joe Rothwell with GMRC, will immediately follow adjournment. It will be held in the
Joe Lane Cox room and will last approximately 2-3 hours. This will satisfy our state’s CLG training requirement
for 2019.

Adjournment: Commission member Heather Allen motioned to adjourn; Perry Bohn seconded; The motion
carried unanimously: Meeting was adjourned at 3:07 p.m.

Minutes approved this February 24, 2020
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